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City launches revised public input process for the Greater Observatory Mesa Trail Plan 

Draft  

 

FLAGSTAFF, Ariz – The City of Flagstaff is revising the public input process for the Greater 

Observatory Mesa Draft Trail Plan. As part of the revised process, City staff will schedule additional 

meetings with adjacent neighborhoods and stakeholders to allow for in-depth discussions on initial 

feedback. The current survey on the Flagstaff Community Forum site will be closed and previously 

announced public meetings will be rescheduled to a later date. An updated version of the draft plan 

will then be shared with the public for review and feedback. 

 

All comments received to date on the draft plan will be reviewed and carried forward. The City 

greatly values all feedback received to date.  

 

For additional questions, please contact City of Flagstaff Open Space Specialist Robert Wallace at 

928-213-2154 or robert.wallace@flagstaffaz.gov. 
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